VCX: Announcement on repairing website of the Company
On 19/09/2017, Yen Binh Cement Joint Stock Company announced the information about handling problems on website of the Company:

From 19/07/2017, the website of the Company was damaged by virus. Therefore, the website lost all data announced from 2010 up to now.

To overcome this situation, the Company hired a unit to repair the website from 19/07/2017. On 19/09/2017, the website was successfully repaired.

